

## Welton Primary School

Part of the Midsomer Norton Schools' Partnership "Working together, achieving our best"

Head Teacher: Mr J Snell

Radstock Road, Midsomer Norton, Radstock, BA3 2AG

www.weltonprimaryschool.co.uk

@SchoolWelton Telephone: 01761 - 413131, Email: office@weltonprimaryschool.co.uk,



Friday 19th March

# Nightingale Class Information

#### Dear Parents/Carers,

The Year 2 children have settled back in well and it has been so lovely to see how happy they are to see their friends. It is a joy to be teaching them again face to face and to be able to support them properly in their learning. This seems like a good time to update you on Year 2 routines.

#### Communication

I do not always get to see all of you regularly so please do email me if you need to get in touch or would like to arrange a telephone discussion. Please email the office office@weltonprimaryschool.co.uk and they will pass it onto me. Please be aware that I may not get this message immediately if I am teaching so do telephone the school office if you have an urgent message that needs to be passed onto me.

We will be resurrecting Y2 Twitter so keep an eye on Twitter (@wps\_pink). Please feel free to use Twitter to share your child's experiences at home but it's not ideal for urgent or personal messages as we cannot guarantee it will be read daily.

## Staffing

This remains the same as before. I will be teaching the class all day on Mondays, Tuesdays, Wednesdays and on Thursday mornings. On Thursday afternoons I have my planning time and the class will be taught by Mrs Green who will lead computing. On a Friday I will be out of class for my deputy head duties and Mrs Seaman Moss will be the cover teacher.

## PΕ

This is now on a Thursday afternoon with Oli Parry and the children will need to come to school wearing their PE kits on a Thursday.

#### **Reading Books**

We have reassessed the children's reading levels and many of them have moved stages. We will continue to assess your child's reading stages every term but do please get in touch if you feel that you would like us to look at this in the interim. We will continue to issue reading books on a Friday. Lots of the children are enjoying reading more independently now which is great and should be encouraged. Please do make sure that your child is still reading their school book aloud to you at least 3 times a week. We keep a check on the reading records once a week so please keep us posted of what they are reading at home. Children will read aloud at school a minimum of once a week either to myself or Mrs Pitchell. Please be assured that this continues to happen even if it has not been recorded in the reading record.



# Welton Primary School

Part of the Midsomer Norton Schools' Partnership "Working together, achieving our best"

Head Teacher: Mr J Snell

Radstock Road, Midsomer Norton, Radstock, BA3 2AG

www.weltonprimaryschool.co.uk

Telephone: 01761 - 413131, Email: office@weltonprimaryschool.co.uk,

@SchoolWelton



#### **Spellings**

We have been practising spellings in class everyday. Each week the children will be tested and will bring home words to practise. Please look out for these in the coming weeks and I will keep you informed of when this will start.

#### **Snacks and drinks**

Please send a snack of fruit (including dried fruit) or vegetables only. This should be brought in a named container or labelled clearly. No school bars/smoothies/yoghurts/nuts for snacks please. Water needs to be brought in fresh every day in a named bottle.

Please do get in touch if you have any further questions.

**Davina Lucas** 

Year 2 Class Teacher and Deputy Head Teacher